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Dear State Congress and Senate members, 

 

I have experienced both in person and vote by mail systems. I am highly in favor of 

the Vote by mail. To change a working system is to reduce the number of persons 

legally eligible to vote therefore reducing the general population’s vote. This is a 

discriminatory and political bill. I strongly do Not agree with 

Oregon has pioneered a universal vote-by-mail system, significantly increasing voter 

participation and streamlining the electoral process. This system enables voters to 

receive and return their ballots by mail, providing ample time to consider their choices 

and participate in elections without the constraints of a single Election Day. The 

success of this approach has positioned Oregon as a national leader in promoting 

accessible and secure voting practices. 

Oregon SB 210 represents a significant step backward for voting accessibility in 

Oregon. By dismantling the proven vote-by-mail system and imposing restrictive 

measures, this legislation threatens to disenfranchise countless voters and erode the 

inclusive democracy that Oregonians have long championed. 

 

I am NOT in favor of a bill to re work a system that works for myself and other 

constituents. This is a bad bill for Oregon.  

 

Kurt 

 

Kurt Erickson 

3308 Violet Dr.  

Medford Or 97501 


